
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
The Association of Graduates in Early Childhood Studies would like to acknowledge both the 
Bunurong/Boon Wurrung, and Wurundjeri people as the Traditional Custodians of the Lands on which 
we are located in Melbourne. We pay our respects to their Elders past, present and emerging. We also 
acknowledge the Aboriginal language groups across all of Victoria, whose lands we provide funding 
for specific projects around Early Childhood Education. We acknowledge their history, their people, and 
their stories. As an Association we will work together for reconciliation, a process that starts with the 
acknowledgement of true Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander histories and cultures of Australia, and 
will always value the contribution to our community and culture, the experiences of Aboriginal and 
Torres Strait Islander peoples, their families, communities and their stories. 
 
The President and Members of the Council of the Association of Graduates in Early Childhood Studies 
request the pleasure of your company at the: 
 
2023 Annual General Meeting 
Monday 20th November at 6pm 
Online via Zoom 
 
The AGM will be preceded at 5pm by a Keynote Address by Robyn Papworth. Robyn is a master's 
qualified development educator, exercise physiologist and a certified trainer committed to ensuring 
education and empowerment for families and early childhood professionals by giving insight on the 
mechanics of how children learn and develop motor skills and play skills. 
 
Register via Eventbrite by Monday 13th November, closing 9pm  
at www.agecsagm2023.eventbrite.com.au 
 
If you are a Member of AGECS and unable to attend the Annual General Meeting, please remember 
you can appoint a Proxy and lodge your vote by returning a completed Member Proxy Form.  
 
Copies of this Notice of Meeting, Agenda, Proxy Form, Minutes of the Previous AGM, and the 2023 Annual 
Report are all available on the website: www.agecs.org.au. If you would like a copy of any of these 
documents emailed or posted to you, please contact our Program Manager at info@agecs.org.au or 
call 0492 956 829.  
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